
Announcement

Status of Deliberations of Spent Fuel Receipt/Removal Plan 

for the Recyclable-Fuel Storage Company (RFS) 

July 7, 2025 

Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Inc. 

The Japan Atomic Power Company 

Recyclable-Fuel Storage Company 

  Today (July 7), an update on the status of deliberations of the mid/long-term receipt and removal 

plan for the Recyclable-Fuel Storage Center was given to Aomori Prefecture and Mutsu City. 

  It has taken time to deliberate this plan due to various fluctuating circumstances and uncertainties, 

and a final conclusion has yet to be reached, however it was conveyed that at this point in time we 

predict that a total of at least approximately 4,000~4,500 tons of storage capacity will be needed to 

accommodate Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings Inc. and the Japan Atomic Power Company. 

  Deliberations will continue until we have compiled our final plan. 

<Attachment> 

Mid/Long-Term Receipt/Removal Plan for the Recyclable-Fuel Storage Company (RFS) 
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https://www.tepco.co.jp/en/hd/newsroom/announcements/archives/2025/pdf/250707e0102.pdf

